
November 8, 2023 

Los Altos Hills County Fire District Commissioners 
12355 El Monte Road 
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022 

Subject: Fire Report for October 2023, 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The October 2023 fire report for Palo Alto Fire Station 8, staffed by Santa Clara 
County Fire Department, is below. There was a total of four (4) responses involving 
the station 8 unit. 

Types of Incidents in November 2023: 
• EMS calls: 2
• Service requests: 2

Please let me know if you have any questions about the data contained in this report. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Yost 
Deputy Chief 

cc: Suwanna Kerdkaew, Fire Chief 

MY:kp 
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